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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Forest Park Police Department Seeks 

CALEA Re-Accreditation 

 

 
The Forest Park Police Department is seeking re-accreditation from the 

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies, Inc. (CALEA), 

the gold standard for law enforcement professionalism.  

 

Part of the evaluation by the CALEA assessment team includes a time for 

members of the community and FPPD employees to call-in and offer comments 

to the assessors on Monday, November 16, 2020, from 2:30 to 4:30 p.m. at 404-

366-7280 ext # 117. 

 

Members of the community and FPPD employees who are unable to make the 

November 16th session are invited to offer comments by calling 404-366-7280 

ext #117 on Tuesday, November 17, 2020 between 2:30 and 4:30 p.m. 

 

Comments are limited to 10 minutes and must address the FPPD’s ability to 

comply with CALEA’s standards.  A copy of the Standards is available at the 

Forest Park Police Department, located at 320 Cash Memorial Blvd., Forest 

Park, GA  30297.  Local contact is Accreditation Manager Katherine Capps at 

404-608-2366 ext #710 or PIO Sgt. Zackery at 404-366-7280 ext #109. 

 

Anyone wishing to submit written comments about the Forest Park Police 

Department’s ability to comply with the standards for advanced accreditation 

may send them to:  Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement, Inc. 

(CALEA), 13575 Heathcote Blvd.  Suite #320, Gainesville, VA  20155; or 

email to calea@calea.org. 
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